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Three Bears Playgroup September 2020

News Welcome everyone to the start of the Autumn Term. @

We have been so pleased with how the children have been coming in from the veranda gate, saying their
goodbyes, washing their hands and then settling into playing and joining with their peers.

The staff will be posting pictures onto your Tapestry accounts every week so you can see your children
having fun.

For children that are unsettled, please stay in the garden area to settle them with the resources until your
key person can come and support your child. If any child becomes unsettled during the session and we
are unable to comfort them enough we will call you for your support or to come and stay awhile.

What are we doing this half term —

e We are settling in and learning the 3 Bears routines.

e We are focusing on wellbeing as we talk and listen to each other

e We will be talking about our families and restarting our family tree wall display - If you are new to 3
Bears, please send in a photo of your family for our family tree, the children love to see themselves
with their families on our wall.

Reminders:

Remember to beware of the COVID 19 symptoms and the procedures to follow if your child or anyone in
your household develops symptoms. Please tell us if your child requires a test and the result of the test
please.

If your child is ill and will not be attending playgroup, please remember to ring and leave a message or
email us with the details of the illness.

For those returning this term please post an update onto your Tapestry account about your child’s
interests and any changes to development, toileting etc. Your key person can then use this information
to plan for your child’s play and learning.

Please note that we have different drop off and collection times, please do not come onto site until your
allocated time, as we have limited space for adults to maintain social distancing. If you are late or early
for your slot, please wait outside of the site until there is space to enter.

We are preparing for our Annual General Meeting where we elect our committee and fundraising team
for the year. If you are interested in being involved with the playgroup management committee, or our
fundraising group, please email in to let us know, you will be most welcome to join our group.

Find us on

Have a look at our Facebook page, for information and news Facebook
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